
to recruit the countdown to the 

end of recruitment has now 

well and truly begun!  

 

We’re thrilled to report that 

following a slight dip in October 

we met our monthly target of 

40 for November and                   

congratulate teams at Royal 

Victoria Infirmary, Newcastle 

and Southmead Hospital for 

winning recruiter of the month 

prizes for October and                  

Seasons greetings and welcome 

to the sixth edition of the 

MifeMiso newsletter!  We 

would like to say a very huge 

thank you to you all for your 

hard work and dedication this 

year! We’re delighted to        

announce that we are now over 

70% of the way to achieving our 

recruitment target of 710 with 

507 participants recruited up to 

the 30th November 2018.  

With only 203 participants left 

MifeMiso Trial 
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Mary Nulty 

Data Manager 

E-mail: mifemiso@trials.bham.ac.uk 

Tel: 0121 414 9011 

Leanne Beeson 

Senior Trial Manager 

E-mail: mifemiso@trials.bham.ac.uk 

Tel: 0121 414 9011 

Contact us 

If you have a query please 

contact one of the team: 

Dr Justin Chu 

National Clinical Coordinator 

E-mail: justinchu@doctors.org.uk 

Tel: 07810  350470 

Dr Adam Devall 

Team Leader for Miscarriage Research 

E-mail: a.j.devall@bham.ac.uk 

Tel: 07971 823452 

November 2018 respectively! 

 

We wish everyone a well             

deserved, restful Christmas 

break and look forward to 

completing recruitment to 

MifeMiso in the new year!           

 

Merry Christmas and a Happy 

and Prosperous New Year to 

all!  

MifeMiso recruitment 

exceeds 500!  

71% of the way!          

507 recruited/710 total 

target 

 

Recruitment correct to 30th November 2018 



 

M I F E M I S O  T R I A L  

Parity—data entry 

 

BCTU Christmas Closure—please note 
Please note that BCTU will be closed from 1pm on 

Friday 21st December 2018 and will re-open at 

9am on Thursday 3rd January 2019. During this 

period the BCTU telephone randomisation service 

will be unavailable however the online randomisation 

system (www.medscinet.net/mifemiso) will continue 

to be available 24/7. 

If you need to report an SAE during this period 

please continue to email reports to the MifeMiso 

NHS.net account (bwh-tr.mifemiso@nhs.net) or fax 

to 0121 415 9136 which will be checked 

AEPU annual meeting 
The MifeMiso central trial team 

attended the AEPU annual             

scientific meeting on 8-9th               

November 2018 in Sheffield, it was 

great to see so many of you there! 

Thank you to everyone that                  

attended the Research Network 

meeting on Thursday 8th                      

November and to everyone that 

completed the PRISM and TABLET 

surveys regarding your current       

clinical use of progesterone and 

levothyroxine (respectively) for 

miscarriage treatment   

Please take extra care to ensure that during randomisation the woman’s parity has been 

entered correctly. We are aware of some inconsistencies between the response given 

to ‘Is the woman nulliparous?’ and the previous pregnancies recorded on the Baseline 

Medical Data form. Parity is a minimisation criteria therefore it is very important this 

data is accurate during randomisation to ensure equal balance between groups.  

Dr Adam Devall at AEPU 

annual meeting,                        

November 2018 

Misoprostol administration 
Please remember that women should only be issued with 1 x 800mcg dose 

of misoprostol on day 2. Women should only be issued with further             

misoprostol doses, if required, after day 2 post-randomisation. Please              

ensure that all EPU staff at your site are aware of this requirement in             

order to prevent women being issued within multiple doses on day 2 

mailto:bwh-tr.mifemiso@nhs.net


Data queries 
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BCTU 21st Anniversary                          

celebration 

BCTU celebrated it’s 21st Anniversary on Thursday 29th                   

November 2018 in Birmingham.  We had a fantastic day and it was 

a great success! Since BCTU’s beginning in 1997, BCTU has               

provided specialist input into all stages of clinical trial development 

and design, to publication at a local, national and international level 

across a wide range of research areas.  

BCTU now employees over 120 staff, coordinating over 50 studies 

in primary and secondary care.  

We heard many interesting talks including from the Founding       

Director of BCTU Prof Richard Gray up to Prof Peter                   

Brocklehurst our current BCTU Unit Director.   

Prof Arri Coomarasamy also spoke about Ten Years of                        

Miscarriage Trials, including the PRISM trial, BCTU’s largest drug 

intervention trial of 4150 women, and now the MifeMiso Trial. 

Prof Arri Coomarasamy reflecting on Ten 

Years of Miscarriage Trials  

MifeMiso Meet up, 
19/02/2019 
The next ‘MifeMiso Meet Up’ is scheduled for 

Tuesday 19th February 2019, 11:30am-

12:30pm. Please RSVP if you would like to       

attend and haven’t already let us know. We hope 

you can join us and we look forward to speaking 

with you  

Site invoices  
Don’t forget to invoice for your site payments. 

Invoices should be addressed to Leanne Beeson 

and submitted on a quarterly basis. Payments 

include £150 for site file maintenance and              

archiving, £275 for pharmaceutical receipt and 

dispensing of IMP and £150 per patient recruited. 

In addition, wave 1 sites can invoice for 20% FTE 

research nurse support  

Please ensure that you are regularly checking 

the ‘monitoring’ tab on the MifeMiso database 

for any queries raised. Once you have checked 

your queries please save your responses so 

these can be checked by the MifeMiso team.  If 

you have any queries about this, please contact 

a member of the team B
C
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1. Missed Miscarriage 

2. Medical Management 

3. Think MifeMiso! 

Chief Investigator: Professor Arri Coomarasamy            Coordinating centre: Birmingham Clinical Trials Unit 

 

Tel: 0121 414 9011          : medscinet.net/mifemiso         : mifemiso@trials.bham.ac.uk             : @mifemiso_trial W 

Merry Christmas from the MifeMiso 

trial team! 

Prof Peter Brocklehurst, BCTU Director, cutting the cake at BCTU’s 21st Anniversary celebration, 29/11/2018 


